
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

Reminders 

Our gym days are Thursday and Friday - your child must have gym shoes!  Also, if you choose to send a 
treat for your child’s birthday, it must be individually wrapped (fruit snacks, Rice Krispie treats, etc.). No 
cupcakes!  Thank you for your cooperation! 

Classroom Chronicles! 
News and Notes from Mrs. Stockdale’s  

First Grade Class 

 
 

March 2024 

Mrs. Stockdale 

mstockdale@ahsd125.org 

(708) 423-3078 

 

Important Dates to Remember 

 1st – Report Cards sent home 

 4th – No School – Teacher Institute 

 7th – Spring Pictures; Reading Night 

 12th – Hot Lunch 

 25th-April 1 – Spring Break 

Classes Resume Tuesday, 
April 2, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Thank you for helping your child complete and return their 

homework.  Homework will generally be studying/practicing 

spelling words, reading, or math.  Occasionally, homework will be 

assigned on one of our on-line learning platforms.  Please 

practice reading on a daily basis! 

Reading  

We’ve just begun a theme featuring Folktales; these are some 
really great stories, and the kids love hearing them and figuring 
out what the message of the tale is. We will focus on story 
elements: characters, setting, problem, and solution. 

Math 

We are working on number combinations (math facts). While we 

don’t do timed tests, practicing math facts with flash cards for a few 

minutes each night is a great way to improve fluency. This will help as 

we move on to adding and subtracting larger numbers. 

 

Phonics 

We have been learning 

about silent e and will 

continue that through 

the next few weeks. Then 

we will move on to two 

syllable words. 

Please continue to study 

sight words. 

 

 



 
 

LET’S HAVE A GREAT YEAR!   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  


